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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To whom it may concern,

I strongly object to the proposed planning application that has been submitted in theale ( whitehouse meadow
and the old sewage works) as | don’t believe theale can cope with it.

Myra it will be good for the local businesses (shops / pubs etc) however | don’t believe that the village can deal
with this amount of building work.

Firstly it’s difficult enough to get an appointment at the local doctors surgery and if you add another 100 homes
to the equation it will be near on impossible.

Secondly I don’t think the schools will be able to deal with it either.

Thirdly the amenities in the village struggle from time to time and by adding more homes in the village then this
will only get worse.

My fourth point is that traffic in the village can be a nightmare at the best of times and by adding another 100
homes to this then the problem will only increase.

My fifth point is that the 2 proposed sites both flood and are also homes to local wildlife.

My sixth concern is that by building this their will be no boundaries between Theale and Calcot.

My seventh concern is the overhead power lines that run across both proposed sites, will this be safe?
The list goes on but these are my main concerns.

Kind regards

Alex

Sent from my iPhone





